
 
Welcoming At our Host School in Muratli

 
We arrived early and a lot was going on. We started with an icebreaking game to get to

know each other.Then we were presented to the headmistress Selma and our fellow
students, who made a tour around the school building with us.

Traditional folk dances and music followed and we had great fun. We also had the
opportunity to taste traditional food made by the parents of our turkish schoolmates. it

was delicious.
After lunch it was time to work-we presented our videos- (recipes) to the group.

Finally we were invited to leave our handprints on the wall. We shared our stories and
learned a lot about each other

 It was an amazing day.
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 Monday



We began the day with a Folk Dance class. It was hard but very funny. It was a great way
to learn about the turkish culture. After this class we had a Logo Design Workshop on

Canva in an IT class.
In the afternoon we had lunch in Muratli, offered by the Mayor.

Back to school 5th grade students interviewed students from each country and we
created " My ID card"  and then we helped putting up our country introduction tables

TUESDAY



Earth Day Logo design
My ID Card

Country Introduction table



Today we visited the"Inanli Fountain" and the Picnic Area
"Turku "- turkish family garden. We played many games in the picnic area and

had a workshop on Wristbands .
In the afternoon we celebrated the birthday of our friend from Portugal, Joao

Campos.
As for the presents, the portuguese group bought him a white t-shirt and we

all signed it with our names. But our favourite pet was when we sang the
“Happy birthday” song in different languages: portuguese, english, spanish,

polish, turkish and estonian. It was great.
In the afternoon we had a guided tour to Ataturk House in Muratli and learned

about his life story.

 

Wednesday



We began the day very early, because
we had a trip of about 3 hours ahead

of us. We are going to Istanbul. As
soon as we arrived we were eager to

see everything.
We passed by "The Arasta bazaar"
where we saw some really pretty,

traditional handcraft.
Then we went to the Topkapi palace

and to the sultanahmet square, which
are very pretty places where we could
enjoy the view and the beauty of the
nature. This places were lovely and

really nice to visit.
Of course we couldn't come to

Istambul without visiting a mosque!
We visited Hagia Sophia! For a lot of us
it was our first time in a mosque so we
were very excited to go...the girls...had

to wear a headscarf 'cause of the
muslims beliefs.

After this amazing experience we
finally had some time to go to the

Grand bazaar were we could buy some
gifts to remember this unique

experience that was happening to us...
It was finally time for the long awaited

moment of this day... the boat trip!!
We took a boat trip on the  Marmara
sea It was definitely the best part of
the day! We watched the sunset and
we even saw dolphins! We  chatted

with our schoolmates and locals too.
Everybody was so friendly.It was a

unique experience! For dinner some
groups had bread & fish and others hot

dogs and things like that.
We drove back to our hotel, exhausted

but happy.

 
 
 

ISTANBULThursday



We met at the Hotel in the
morning, after breakfast we

started walking down the streets
of Tekirdag .A few minutes later

we arrived at the Archeology and
Ethnography Museum. At first it

seemed like a boring old building,
but inside it were actually years

and years of pieces from the
history. We learned a lot about

Turkey. Overall the museum was
an awesome experience. 

 

At night we had our farewell
dinner. It was very nice and tasty,

but it was also somehow sad
because we had to say goodbye

to our new friends.
We were given our certificates.

 
After our history lesson we got onto the bus

heading to
"Doga College". A private school that was going

to host us in the afternoon. As soon as we
arrived we were welcomed by teachers and

students. It was a very big school with lots of
open space areas. We were taken on a tour .

Students showed us the school's facilities and
we even observed some lessons. Students were

using a 3D printer and some were moving around
in rollerskaters. It was so unusual and funny. The
school was very beautiful and pretty clean. We

also really liked the animals they had in the
garden. There were rabbits,chicken, ducks and

even a horse.
There were lots of activities including making

bread and many outdoor games. It was another
amazing experience.

In the late afternoon we went back to the hotel
and prepared ourselves for the farewell dinner.

 

Friday



At night we had our farewell dinner. It was
very nice and tasty, but it was also

somehow sad because we had to say
goodbye to our new friends.

We were given our certificates.
 
 



It was an amazing week.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you Turkey !
 

See you soon, Poland!


